
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors Honorable Members: 

 

We have been on a very long journey to normalize Cannabis Cultivation—and we are at the crux for family farmers 

here in Mendocino.  

 

Please support the suggestions offered to help phase 1 licenses holders and suggestions for stare wide legislative 

changes supporting cannabis farmers as outlined in the memos you received  from the MCA.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lynn Zachreson 

Licensed Cannabis Cultivator  

Covelo, CA  

 


